Brooke County Sheriff’s Office
Truthfulness in Application/Hiring Process

As part of the hiring process, you have initially been asked to complete an
application, and an Authorization for Release of Information.

As the process continues, anything that you have placed upon your application,
any information you are asked to provide, and/or any information that is developed
during the background investigation becomes subject to close scrutiny.

If at any time during the hiring process it is found that you have in any way been
untruthful, ne matter how slight, or you have intentionally omitted any information
which, if known, would have disqualified you from employment, you will be
immediately removed from the process.

A polygraph examination is conducted on each applicant. During this
examination, any deception will be detected.

Problems which cause disqualification most frequently are drug use, theft,
financial issues, domestic issues and prior employment issues.

If for any reason you are uncomfortable with the upcoming background
investigation, and you do not wish to continue in this process, please feel free remove
yourself from consideration now. Voluntary withdrawal from the process at this juncture
will only be documented as a voluntary withdrawal. Any involuntary removal once the
process begins will be documented accordingly.
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Applicant Signature: Date:




